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FPA NEO NEWSLETTER
News from the Financial Planning Association of Northeast Ohio

As we come to the end of another great year,
I wanted to revisit some of the
accomplishments we have achieved together
as a community, while also looking forward
to what will be another great year. 

President's Message
by Bob Casarona, CFP®, MS, AWMA®

NATIONAL UPDATES

2024 CALENDAR What a busy year 2023 was! We had six monthly meetings,
supplemented by four summer webinars for a total of 15
hours of CE. We also had a great time at our chapter socials!
Our NexGen community grew and thrived as well, with 5
independent events when young advisors were able to
network and collaborate.

We also tried some new things. We held our first ever
Career Path Panel discussion with members from different 

ALL-OHIO PHOTOS 

OUR PARTNERS

size firms and from different roles. There were over 50 students and professionals in attendance.  And
perhaps the event of the year came at the All-Ohio Symposium in Columbus, bringing together 300
financial professionals from across the state for a rich exchange of ideas and insights. This event not
only showcased our collective commitment to advancing the field but also emphasized the strength of
our regional community. 

As we look forward to next year, there were a few dates to keep at the front of your mind:
January 18, 2024 - First monthly meeting
September 18-20, 2024 - National FPA Conference coming to Columbus, Ohio! 

In closing, on behalf of the entire Board, I would like to extend our gratitude to each member for their
contributions and engagement this year. Our strong sense of community truly makes our chapter
unique. I look forward to the opportunities that the coming year and am confident in it will be our best
year yet.

Wishing you a very happy holiday season!

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE



meetings and that you found them to be engaging. The board is working on our 2024 educational
calendar and many of those topics are listed below. Don’t hesitate to let any of the board members
know if there is something you’d like to learn more about at an upcoming meeting. 

We also had some great socials this year! It was great to see everyone at Cooper’s Hawk and at
Merwin’s Wharf for our annual summer event – where we were able to enjoy some beautiful weather
along the Cuyahoga River. We also had a very successful joint event at Hofbräuhaus with FSP and
NAIFA and look forward to additional joint social opportunities in the future. Keep an eye on your
inbox for invitations to our upcoming socials in the new year. 

As always, if you know of any prospective members, you’d like to invite to any of our events please
let me know and I’ll be happy to reach out with an invitation. You can reach me at
kstowe@nmswealthmanagement.com.  We look forward to seeing you in January!

Membership and Programming Update
by Kayla Stowe, CFP®, CRPC®

FPA had a great year in 2023 and we are looking forward to 2024! This year we have
seen more and more of you back in person at our monthly education meetings and
networking events.  

We hope that you all enjoyed the array of topics covered at our monthly education

Pro Bono Update
by Scott Brihn, CFP®

The CFP® Board has a convenient Pro Bono reporting tool available within the
“My CFP® Certification” section of your CFP Board account. In 2022, 13,482 CFP®
professionals reported participating in pro bono engagements. They represented
an increase of 30% over 2021. Begin 2024 by attending FPA’s free 1hr Pro Bono
Training Course offered through Kaplan. 

To find Pro Bono opportunities, please check out:

www.probonoplannermatch.org – here you can browse numerous opportunities. One opportunity
being highlighted right now is the Coordinated Assistance Network (CAN) and the Foundation for
Financial Planning (FFP) are joining forces to provide financial coaching, advice and planning to
Veterans and their families. The expected commitment is 3-hours monthly.

www.3rddecade.org – This well-organized program connects CFP® mentors with individual
mentees. The 2-year engagements consist of 6-8 hours of support for each mentee. Most
mentors take on between 1-5 mentees. 3rd decade schedules the appointments and provides all
the infrastructure needed. Currently they are supporting 750+mentor/mentee relationships.

Please reach out to scottb@pinnacleadvisors.com to share other opportunities or ask questions.
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January 18, 2024
Education Program

“Growth Statistics and Advisor Benchmarking”
“Anatomy of a Recession” 

7:45-10:30 am 
Embassy Suites, Independence, OH

February 15, 2024
Education Program

“Behavioral Finance” 

7:45-10:30 am 
Embassy Suites, Independence, OH

February 2024 
Social Date and Location TBD 

March 21, 2024
Education Program 

“Diversity, Ethics, and Inclusion” 

7:45-10:30 am 
Embassy Suites, Independence, OH

April 18, 2024
Education Program 

7:45-10:30 am 
Embassy Suites, Independence, OH

May 16, 2024
Education Program 

“Investment Update”
“Washington Legislative Update” 

7:45-10:30 am 
TBD, Independence, OH

June 20, 2024
Summer Webinar 1

12:30-1:30 pm
Zoom 

July 2024
Social Date and Location TBD 

July 18, 2024
Summer Webinar 2

12:30-1:30 pm
Zoom 

August 15, 2024
Summer Webinar 3

12:30-1:30 pm
Zoom 

September 18-20, 2024 
National FPA Annual Conference 2024 Columbus, OH 

 October 17, 2024
Education Program 

7:45-10:30 am 
TBD, Independence, OH

  November 7, 2023
Education Program Date and Time TBD 
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2024 Calendar - Details & Registration HERE

https://www.fpa-neo.org/events/
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National Events and Activities 

FPA RETREAT 2024 | May 6-9, 2024 
Energy. Change. Disruption.

FPA Retreat 2024 is the experience you

need to get energized, explore innovation,

and uncover disruption that is rocking

your profession. Join us May 6-9 in

Tucson, Arizona, at the Loews Ventana

Canyon Resort for this unforgettable, one-

of-a-kind event. 

More information and registration here.

The FPA Marketplace: Savings on the

Products and Services You Need 

Access the FPA Marketplace now! 

All FPA Publications Are Now Digital 

Learn how to make the most of your digital

experience. 

TAKE 5 - Covering the latest happenings

and news at FPA every month. 

Read the latest here.

https://retreat.financialplanningassociation.org/
https://email.financialplanningassociation.org/e3t/Ctc/ZV+113/d2sDr804/VVHZRR1JPvRXN6lNjQZqtVBdW5GRJ1L55Wbn0N4lQrJxcjszCW50lYqz6lZ3p9W8Dj1bM417ympW8C5qG058rZWRW95xbvD6xzTGcW5FHxhd2gNMh_W6Mc8GC3SFXgWW12r8cQ2sBbT9W280fRL4J9Jy6W7TgYlk6MKdGfW7K0n1Y6p2d_hW1R0ZfR6JWNc4W5Q0gWy5gzXm7W4mSqzq8qB2GNW5CJlsK2hcS46W8_Vm9Z2-C--dW5cvFSL2bYd3SVYw09x3W9BXCW2RjPVV3tRfnGW86WW1c8bvvGpVF6yTf86J-sgW1WXYW33PNq3CVWwHtt1LkjXbW2t_4wX5bfCLvW2LR50k5WJ2h2V-m36V8WqfbzW4tsz741yB6VQVC-Pgd50DFc8W7B0Fvk6gCj9XW2Ng5rV2CPQYkMqGyxBy4s9ZN90L6RgdHCKvMFx0LGPh7cZW8bmGlR5z7Gm-W2g1tDJ88kkH7W2YXm145mQXxyW5ZZdrM5WLkCwW7pDRDY4lxZVKW2_-Bp022S3GrW8l5gRR2k8hc6VNsjfR37c_46W4jV8R0206KSYV-ss602Bpl8qW4Pn11l77HYxDW2VxwgY52SNJFW60GbSm3GyL7XW4QJNB-1VJP2CVz1CyT2nCyhQV4qsPR7k-kWsW7TJGSn7SSWHkN88bZHr8xWhJVhhxQq5mr8G1W7DDRhw8w_gDDN1wdc9cBjNYyW2Z1MwH4YMw0PW3jdc783Pqdn5W8LzLNT21_y2SW8QnYr434jxNtW8qw79F1lLkmLW1Kdf6g8xTyBtW4C1Q618QZs9cW3V6LDK6nHM-bW8PPSJJ3D0PdNV2Yfk58_YjhhW1Y_kj07D879-W5bRSqp748SCSW7K1nNL6qJX6QW1xDfFz6-LcwqN2SJXYQzdBnkV_Z4xq18YWjrW4R41tf3TlqPKW8wrTVc5ndW-cW75-1W55LRzDtW1pllP92nFxPFW76NSpv7GSlsNW47DPNY6_dp_DVBHkfz5s7_4GW6F6d5W4DnJN4W1r_Jxj5dGpSJW5QJntJ8MYCvtVjS2MF5vLmjqW3HxLB51y0hpzf6RzS7F04
https://email.financialplanningassociation.org/e3t/Ctc/ZV+113/d2sDr804/VVHZRR1JPvRXN6lNjQZqtVBdW5GRJ1L55Wbn0N4lQrLC3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3q5W4Grtxp7nxkdTW2C4QPF4lzYGtW16P1d-5yKLy5N40YnM_dzy33W5JXM_J5k5l43W1F0yqn6T-Vf1W8Pcc2b5n6njDW2D3QH06Sx2YWVgmHcX5qlB9BW5TB0-z4dNHZlW2YLf8Z6fRnXpN6hj2t4V0c8cW1cZBXr7rKDqXN3P5bxx46cKXVyd2Rm2RTRYyW2x8qVY8fTypdW9bYkxk6Ljqw5W2BbnPR1w3hjQW10mfzp2ynLdBW2x5ssX1zQrn5W3FrwFw52M3-bW6vZKSj5D_nNmW80j09-48dBRbW6LzlGW2PNtfkW5KNlTF3x21lQW4-2Xvc1Drg_NV_F5tZ1x3cm2W8mjcK_2KfS2VVy65-l4cwS42W8NyrRb3lxP57f6_DZGb04
https://email.financialplanningassociation.org/e3t/Ctc/ZV+113/d2sDr804/VVHZRR1JPvRXN6lNjQZqtVBdW5GRJ1L55Wbn0N4lQrLC3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3q5W4Grtxp7nxkdTW2C4QPF4lzYGtW16P1d-5yKLy5N40YnM_dzy33W5JXM_J5k5l43W1F0yqn6T-Vf1W8Pcc2b5n6njDW2D3QH06Sx2YWVgmHcX5qlB9BW5TB0-z4dNHZlW2YLf8Z6fRnXpN6hj2t4V0c8cW1cZBXr7rKDqXN3P5bxx46cKXVyd2Rm2RTRYyW2x8qVY8fTypdW9bYkxk6Ljqw5W2BbnPR1w3hjQW10mfzp2ynLdBW2x5ssX1zQrn5W3FrwFw52M3-bW6vZKSj5D_nNmW80j09-48dBRbW6LzlGW2PNtfkW5KNlTF3x21lQW4-2Xvc1Drg_NV_F5tZ1x3cm2W8mjcK_2KfS2VVy65-l4cwS42W8NyrRb3lxP57f6_DZGb04
https://www.financialplanningassociation.org/take-5


Thank you to our 2023 Partners!

GOLD PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS
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ARE YOU INTERSTED IN BECOMING A PARTNER IN 2024? 
Information can be found online here. 

https://www.fpa-neo.org/about-fpa-neo/our-partners/

